Board of Fire Engineers Town of Dover Fire Department

Minutes Tuesday, September 7, 2010

Dover Fire Station One Walpole Street Dover, Ma. 02030

Attendees: Engineers Carlton J. Sherman, Ford Spalding & John Sugden

Chief John M. Hughes III & Deputy Chief David Tiberi

Also Present: Richard Tiberi, Peter Smith (Warrant Committee) & Joe Melican

(Selectmen)

Meeting was called to order at 5:30PM

Minutes of August 3, 2010 were approved.

Vouchers were approved and signed for August 2010.

The Deputy reported that Engine 3 will be inspected at a later date.

The Chief reported that he has met with interim Police Chief Jeffrey Farrell and they look forward to working together.

The Chair reminded the Board that the November 3 meeting date has been moved to November 8.

The Deputy told the Board that the Department may have to provide all personnel, including EMT's, portable radios as required by EMS. The Board requested that a Reserve Fund request be sent to the Warrant Committee.

The Department Open House is scheduled for October 17.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ford Spalding, Clerk